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Dear Tiger Parents/Guardians, 

 

Mark Your Calendars for 2018-19 

Please be sure to mark your calendars for upcoming dates to kick off the 2018-19 

school year including student orientation, the first day of school, days off, etc. Some of 

the most pressing dates are located in the upcoming events section below, but you can 

access the 2018-19 school year calendar on the district website at: 

https://bit.ly/2LhYshJ 

 

Tiger Shoutout 
Congratulations to the Varsity Girls Soccer Team on winning their second consecutive 
District Championship. They will play again in Sectionals on Wednesday at 7:00 pm in 
Hillsboro.  

 
Thank You Parents 
You may know that there is a transition on the horizon, as I will be moving to the Shawnee 
Mission School District in the Kansas City, KS metropolitan area. A huge thank you to all 
Tiger parents for your contributions in making my four years at Cape Central so fulfilling. 
You have been a tremendous support to our school and to me personally. It is a rare thing 
in education today to have such tremendous parent engagement as we do at CHS.  Ms. 

Nancy Scheller, former CHS Assistant Principal and current Central Academy Director will be 
taking the reins next year as CHS principal. She will do a phenomenal job, and I look 
forward to seeing how Cape Central will continue to lead our region and the state in 
academics, the arts and athletics.  

 

This Week At A Glance:  

May 21 Board of Education Meeting 6:00 pm 

May 23 Varsity Girls Soccer @ Hillsboro-Sectionals 7:00 pm 

May 24- June 15 Summer School 7:35 am-3:30 pm 

 

Upcoming Events:  

August 1 District Back to School Kickoff 10:00 am-3:00 pm, Central Junior High 

August 6 Senior Orientation 8:00 am-11:00 am, CHS Commons 

August 6 Junior Orientation 12:30 pm-3:30 pm, CHS Commons 

August 7 Sophomore Orientation 8:00 am-11:00 am, CHS Commons 

August 8 Freshmen Orientation 8:00 am, CHS Fieldhouse 

August 16 First Day of School for the 2018-19 School Year 

 

 
Chris Kase, Ed.D. 

Principal 

kasec@capetigers.com 

573-335-8228 
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